August 1, 2015

Cycle Greater Yellowstone Jennifer Drinkwalter PO Box 1687 Red Lodge, MT 59068

Red Lodge City Council 1 N. Platt Red Lodge, MT 59068

RE: Parking on city-owned land adjacent to Red Lodge High School between Beartooth Nature Center and softball fields.

Dear Council Members:

Per a conversation with Mr. Mike Schoenike and Mr. William Foisy, we are asking for an addendum to our City of Red Lodge Special Use Permit to include the following:

Parking of approximately 30 vehicles on city-owned land from August 15 - 22, 2015 with the understanding that there will be a softball tournament using the majority of the space. CGY will work with softball tournament organizers to coordinate spots that will not interfere with the softball tournament use.

Thank you in advance for your time regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Drinkwalter

Cycle Greater Yellowstone